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AMEMBASSY DJAKARTA August 25, 1965

Some Yugoslav Views Concerning CONENO and the PKI Delegation
to Communist Bloc Countries

Enclosed is a memorandum of conversation with Mr. Mihailo Lompar,
the Yugoslav Political Counselor in Djakarta, concerning Yugoslav and
Soviet attitudes toward CONEFO, the trips of Aidit and Njoto to
Moscov and a suspicion in some Indonesian official circles that the
Chinese Coomunists may have been behind the separation of ESingapore
from Malaysia (the latter idea is interesting as an indication of
lingering suspicion of the Chinese among some highly placed Indonesians
rather than for any validity of the idea itself),

Altheugh Lompar's circumlocutions and obfuscation cast doubt on
some of his statements, his report of differing Yugoslav and Soviet
attitudes toward CONEFO was stated with greater clarity and conviction
than is often the case with the source and it accordingly is probably
true.

Por the Ambassador:

Edward E. Masters
Counselor of Embassy
for Political Affairs
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